Notice:
Edenville Township Planning Commission

Special Use Permit Notice
Edenville Township Zoning Ordinance #182
March 12, 2024

Notice of Public Hearing

A public hearing will be held to gather comments from the publish regarding the adoption of a Special
Use Permit, requested by Scotland Oil Company, to establish a Propane Filling Station at parcel ID # 010-

024-100-050-00.

The hearing will be held on April 2, 2024 at 6:15 at Swanton Hall, 6460 N. Water Road Edenville,
Township, M.

Written comments will be accepted by email to mhaydanek@gmail.com until 12:00 noon on April 1,
2024 and may be presented at the hearing.

There is no amendment to the current Zoning Ordinance necessary regarding the adoption of the
Special Use Permit, if such action is taken.



